
Towanda Bryant 

From: Towanda Bryant
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2011 5:09 PM
To: Towanda Bryant
Subject: FW: Intelsat FCC application for new earth station at Montainside teleport
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From: Crandall, Susan [mailto:Susan.Crandall@intelsat.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2011 5:03 PM 
To: Trang Nguyen 
Cc: Towanda Bryant; Maimo, Angela; Johnson, Derrick 
Subject: RE: Intelsat FCC application for new earth station at Montainside teleport 
 
Trang -- please go ahead and remove the 10.95-11.2 MHz and 11.45-11.7 MHz bands from the application.  Thanks. 
  

Susan H. Crandall  
Assistant General Counsel  
Intelsat  
3400 International Drive NW  
Washington, DC 20008-3006  
(202) 944-7848 (office)  
(202) 944-7870 (fax)  
(202) 445-7557 (mobile)  
susan.crandall@intelsat.com  


